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To: Brian Rogers, Chancellor
From: Joshua Greenberg, Chair

Re: MPC Recommendation 2014-04—Signage Troth Yeddha’

The UAF Master Planning Committee recommends approval of the temporary signage for Troth Yeddha’.

Itis requested that the Troth Yeddha’ working group come back to MPC for approval of the signage
location.

Made by: Gary Newman
Seconded by: Jonathan Shambare
Passed: Unanimous



